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Media Release 
 

Efforts of Franklin Park Police and Cook County Sheriff Result in Indictment in Money 
Laundering and Illegal Possession of Gaming Machines  

 
 

August 9, 2018 -- What began as a narcotic investigation by the Franklin Park Police, turned into a 
joint operation by the Franklin Park Police and the Cook County Sheriffs Police, into allegations of 
money laundering and operating illegal gambling machines from a business in Chicago. 
 
During the investigation both agencies executed over 30 search warrants and over 30 subpoenas for 
documents and information connected to this investigation. 
 
On December 8, 2015 the Franklin Park Police and the Cook County Sheriffs Police executed search 
warrants at the residence of Anwar Haddadin 4600 Raymond Drive in  Brookfield and his business 
located in the 7100 block of W Grand Ave. in Chicago. 
 
On July 13, 2018 the target of this investigation Anwar Haddadin was indicted for Money Laundering 
and Illegal Possession of Gaming Machines. 
 
The investigation resulted in the recovery over $400,000 in USC, over $80,000 in jewelry and (6) 
illegal gaming machines from these illegal activities. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


